
 

        Cougar News 
             ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER                    June 2012 

 

Thanks for a Great Year! 

We are quickly coming to the end of the 

year at St. Joseph School. 

I would like to thank all of the staff for their 

work this year and for bringing such a 

positive spirit to our school on a daily basis. 

I would also like to thank each of you for 

entrusting your children to us and for being 

such a supportive community. We have 

many events planned over the next 4 weeks 

so please check the calendar closely. We 

would like to invite everyone to join us for 

our final mass and Grade 6 Graduation on 

Thursday, June 21st at 9:30 a.m. at St. 

Joachim’s Church. I would like to wish you 

all a safe and fun filled summer and we look 

forward to welcoming everyone back in 

September. 

 

 

June: Virtue of the Month: Hope 
“Consult not your fears but your hopes and 
dreams. Think not about your frustrations, 
but about your unfulfilled potential. Concern 
yourself not with what you tried and failed 
in, but with what is still possible for you to 
do.“ (Pope John XXIII) 
 

Important Dates: 

June 6th- OPG tour for Grades 4,5,6 

 - Family BBQ Early Bird Draw  

June 8th- Family BBQ Food Orders due Today 

June 11th- Professional Development Day 

June 12th- Family BBQ Ticket Order Form will go 

home 

June 13th- Fire Safety House Grades 1,2,3 

June 14th- DARE Graduation at O’Gorman High 

School at 1:15pm for Grade 6 

June 15th- Family BBQ Ticket Orders due Today 

June 20th- Water Park for JK/SK  (p.m.) 

June 21st- Graduation Mass- 9:30 a.m.-    

St. Joachim’s Church 

June 21st-  Family BBQ at 5:30 p.m. 

June 22nd- Grade 5/6 Soccer tournament at 

O’Gorman High School 

June 25th- Grade 6 Science North Trip 

June 25th- Water Park for Grades 1,2,3 (p.m.) 

June 26th- Water Park for Grades 4,5,6 (p.m.) 

June 27th- Last Day of School- 

                         Report Cards go home 


